
 

 
 

               

 
NOTICE  

 JOB POSTING  
 
TO:  Police Department (all divisions) employees affiliated with the National Association of 

Government Employees (aka “NAGE”), Local RI-200 
 
FROM: Civil Service Commission Office   
 
DATE: Friday, May 10, 2024 
 
RE:  Payroll Clerk (Police Administration) – Police Department 
 
The City of Bridgeport’s Police Department has an opening for the position of Payroll Clerk (Police 
Department).  
 
This position is to provide technical payroll processing work of a difficult and responsible manner. 
Responsible for preparing various data processing forms and time entry for various personnel and 
payroll functions under minimum administrative direction. Position is granted general latitude for the 
exercise of judgment and payroll/accounting principles in coordination with municipal payroll, Civil 
Service, Finance and Police Department stakeholders. A job description is attached.  
 
The essential functions or duties described above is a general statement of functions and duties of the 
position. There may be other types of work that may be performed, and the omission of a particular 
duty or function does not exclude that duty or function from the position provided the duty or function is 
similar in work, related to the work or logically assigned to the position. 
 
Current annual salary of $66,517.00 (Step 1) - $68,344.00 (Step 2) - $72,939.00 (Step 3 – Top). The 
wage rate of a selected employee if promoted shall be equal to at least a step increase in the 
employee’s current position, not to exceed $72,939.00 (reference NAGE RI-200 CBA Article 25.5).    
 
First opportunity to fill this position will be offered to qualified NAGE, Local RI-200 employees within the 
Police Department. If interested, eligible members who meet the required qualifications, as determined 
by the City, may submit an electronic bid (via email) by delivering or emailing a resume to the Office of 
the Civil Service Commission, City Hall, Room #106 or COB.JOBS@bridgeportct.gov. If submitting 
electronically, please include the following in the subject line: “Payroll Clerk (Police Administration) – 
Member Name – NAGE Bid.” 
 
DEADLINE TO APPLY IS FRIDAY, MAY 17, 2024.  

 
This notice is also available for review on our City’s Career Website at www.bridgeportct.gov/careers.  

 
 

This document serves as general notice as required by NAGE, RI-200 Union contract. The City reserves the right to correct any 
information which may have been inadvertently misstated. 
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